March 19, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE

LAKE-LEHMAN SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER VACANCY - Region Il

The Board of School Directors of the Lake-Lehman School District is seeking letters of
interest to fill a vacancy on the Board in Region Il due to a recent resignation.

In accordance with Pennsylvania School Code and the Sunshine Act, the Board of School
Directors intend to fill the vacancy at a public meeting to be held on Monday, April 15, 2024. The
individual appointed will serve for the remainder of the term expiring the first Monday in
December, 2025.

Additionally, in accordance with section 322 of the Public School Code of 1949 as
amended, eligibility is limited to any citizen of this commonwealth, having a good moral
character, being at least eighteen (18) years of age, and having been a resident of the district for
at least one (1) year, prior to the date of his election or appointment. The Lake-Lehman School
District elects school directors through a regional election plan, therefore, an appointee for a
regional seat must reside in the region they will be representing. There are further limitations
relating to those who hold other government offices or positions in the School District.

Eligible individuals interested in being considered for this vacant position should complete
an application (which can be found here) and submit a letter of interest by mail to: Lake-Lehman
School District Board of School Directors, C/O Secretary to the Board, P.O. Box 38, Lehman, PA
18612-0038 or via email to: casaldimj@llsd.org no later than 4:00 pm on Tuesday, April 9, 2024.
Late applications will not be accepted.

Eligible candidates will be interviewed at the April 15, 2024 School Board Meeting.

Please note: An elected or appointed School Director is also required to file a
Statement of Financial Interest form with the Board Secretary prior to taking the Oath of Office
or upon entering duties.

Mary Jo Casaldi, Secretary
Board of School Directors
Lake-Lehman School District



